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cOPY AIR LETTER.

1lst November, 1949,

Dear Slrs,

With reference to my letter of the 17th
ultimo respecting the Steamer "EILATH", I think it well
to inform you that the Boller Survey became due so long
ago as February last and the Screwshaft Survey at the
end of august, and I shall be obliged 1f you will k'ndly
astertain and let me know what arrangements the Ownsrs
propose making to carry out these inspections.

In connection with the freeboard, I have
to say that this vessel was furnished with a Load Llne
Cortificate in 1948 valid until the 3lst August, 1051
whilst under Panamanian Flag. As the vessel is now under
the Israeli Flag, this Certificate is no longer valld, and
as the Society has been authorised by the Israeli _
Government to issue Load Line Certificates on their
behalf, the Committee will authorise the issue of such
Certificate when a Annual Load Line Survey has been held
and freeboards verified.

You will appreclate that this inspection
can be carried out afloat, and does not req dz \ 7
docking unless the Surveyor deems tlils nece éni}%fé}
result of his inspection. : 5
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